
 

 

Curriculum Plus - The Locker Room 

Dear parents / carers, 

Our academy promotes activities that widen our students’ experiences through our 

Curriculum Plus programme.  This includes opportunities to participate in sport clubs, 

the performing arts, trips abroad, cultural experiences and character-building 

challenges. 

These experiences help to develop our students’ self-confidence, build their resilience, 

and feel a sense of belonging.  They also challenge our students to learn new skills 

and find a passion that they can take with them throughout their life. 

This half term we are launching ‘The Locker Room’ at Tupton Hall School.  The 

Locker Room is a digital guide where students and parents can find information on the 

school’s co-curricular offer which will include a weekly timetable of available activities, 

upcoming fixtures and events, virtual challenges and top tips to improve health and 

wellbeing. 

Students can take part in activities they already love or choose to try something brand 

new. We encourage all students to get involved and choose at least one or two 

Curriculum Plus activities.  If you have any questions in school about getting involved, 

please talk to your form tutor. 

To find out more about our Curriculum Plus programme and to access The Locker 

Room, please click on the link below, or scan the QR code from a mobile device: 

• Curriculum+ booklet link  

• Locker Room (or scan QR Code below) 

 

 

https://www.tuptonhall.org.uk/extracurricular
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF0QGiLT_s/gs9HElAVBPpX2rBWvriwjg/edit?utm_content=DAF0QGiLT_s&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton

